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W A R N I N G  

 

The Commission de Surveillance du Secteur Financier (CSSF) warns the public of the activities 

of an entity named Worldwide Investors Portfolio (clone of an existing company), which claims 

to be located at 4, rue Jean Monnet, L-2180 Luxembourg (website: 

www.worldwideinvestmentsportfolio.com). 

According to the information available to the CSSF, this entity proposes investment services 

and investment advice to the persons contacted. 

The CSSF informs the public that Worldwide Investors Portfolio has not been granted the 

authorisation required to provide financial services in or from Luxembourg. 

The CSSF wishes to clarify that the undertaking for collective investment Worldwide 

Investors Portfolio, duly authorised in Luxembourg in accordance with the law of 17 

December 2010 and subject to the supervision of the CSSF, and the entity referred to in 

the warning are not related in any way. 

 

 

Luxembourg, 26 September 2012 
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